

Mr Sandhu
The Highland Club
c/o Santon House
53-55 Uxbridge Road
Ealing
London
W5 5SA

20th November 2015

Dear Mr Sanduh

Headline Sponsor- The Erskine Military Ball 2015

On behalf of all Erskine's veterans and staff I would like to thank The Highland Club, a Santon Group Development, for being the Headline Sponsor the Erskine Military Ball 2015 by donating £12,500 and a number of prizes for our auctions. Your generous support for Erskine's work caring for Scotland's veterans is very much appreciated and your involvement in the Military Ball means so much to our charity.

As Scotland's foremost provider of care for veterans and their spouses, Erskine offer unrivalled nursing, residential, respite and dementia care in their four homes throughout Scotland for UK veterans. Erskine's strength lies in the very special blend of dedicated care, compassion and understanding they offer to residents and their families. Erskine care for over 1,000 residents each year; their homes provide veterans with the companionship of like-minded people. Erskine not only care *for* their veterans – they care *about* them.

We were delighted with the amount raised at the Military Ball this year – around £110,000. This is a wonderful contribution to Erskine's funding and is, as I am sure you'll appreciate, particularly welcome in the current climate.

I do hope that you and your guests enjoyed the event and we hope to welcome you once again next year for our Centenary Ball. I understand from the Fundraising Team that we have received very positive feedback from other guests and people are already booking their tables for next year.

Your sponsorship was vital in allowing us to raise these funds and we are very grateful to have your support.

Thank you once again for all your kindness, it is greatly appreciated.

Patron: HRH The Prince Charles, Duke of Rothesay Erskine, Bishopton, Renfrewshire, PA7 5PU

Tel: 0141 812 1100 Fax: 0141 812 3733 Email: enquiries@erskine.org.uk

www.erskine.org.uk











Your sincerely